

SAINT PATRICK MANLEY

SAINT MARY ELMWOOD

country, each route will trace a path across our nation, converging at the National Eucharistic Congress in Indianapolis this July. Photo: eucharisticcongress.org

Pastor: Father Jason Doher

Rectory: 402-234-3595 | Cell: 402-937-8207 P.O. Box 27, 107 Broadway, Manley, NE. 68403

Scroll down to "National Eucharistic Pilgrimage"

fr.jason-doher@lincolndiocese.org

stmaryelmwood.com

Sunday Mass: 5:00PM Vigil at Manley, 9:00AM at Elmwood, II:00AM at Manley*

*Except the first Sunday of each month, 9:00AM at Manley, II:00AM at Elmwood

Confessions: Saturdays: 4:15-4:50PM, Sundays: 30 mins before each Mass as time allows



THIS WEEK'S MASS SCHEDULE, INTENTIONS, & READINGS

		,	,
Monday 6/3	8:00 AM (Elmwood)	JoAnn Petereit	2 Pt 1:2-7/Mk 12:1-12
Tuesday 6/4	No Mass		2 Pt 3:12-15a, 17-18/Mk 12:13-17
Wednesday 6/5	8:00 AM (Manley)	Deceased & Living of Tom	2 Tm 1:1-3, 6-12/Mk 12:18-27
		& Michelle Heimes Family	
Thursday 6/6	No Mass		2 Tm 2:8-15/Mk 12:28-34
Friday 6/7	No Mass		Hos 11:1, 3-4, 8c-9/Eph 3:8-12, 14-19/Jn 19:31-37
Saturday 6/8	5:00 PM (Manley)	Ben Petrzilka	2 Tm 4:1-8/Lk 2:41-51
Sunday 6/9	9:00 AM (Elmwood)	For the People	Gn 3:9-15/2 Cor 4:13—5:1/Mk 3:20-35
	11:00 AM (Manley)	Garry Lentz	

Hebrews 9:15





PAID CLEANING OPPORTUNITY FOR ST. MARY

St. Mary is in immediate need of a bi-weekly or monthly cleaner to provide beauty and dignity to our wonderful Church. Do you have a few hours to spare and want to earn a little extra money (or know someone that does)? Please reach out to Mollie at agme.outreach@gmail.com or call or text 402-450-5903. We will work with your schedule in filling this important role.

PRAY ABOUT HOW THE LORD MIGHT BE CALLING YOU TO SERVE DURING MASS!

St. Patrick and St. Mary are looking for boys and men interested in serving our parish by becoming an acolyte or server. Email Mollie at agme.outreach@gmail.com for more information or to set up a training!

MATT TALBOT: CAN YOU CONTRIBUTE COOKIES?

St. Mary is in need of volunteers to sign up to bring cookies for Matt Talbot meals. The meals occur on the 2nd Sunday of the month and there are open slots during June through September. You can bring your cookies to church that day and we'll deliver it to Matt Talbot. Sign up for a day in the vestibule of St. Mary. Thank you for your help for this important cause!

YOUTHEMAN:

12-Session Study on Mary

"You The Man" group invites ALL men of both parishes to join for the next gathering on **Thursday**, **June 20**, **at 7pm** at Miller's shed, 29033 Church Rd. They meet every two weeks. They just began an in-depth, 12-session study of Mary's role in salvation history and in the Catholic Church, and why she is so important in bringing souls to her Son. **Come enjoy some adult beverages**, **snacks**, **social time**, **and study of our amazing faith**.

I'VE BEEN GOING HERE FOREVER BUT NEVER "OFFICIALLY" JOINED THE PARISH!

Is this you? No worries! You're invited to do so now. Registration forms are found in the back of Church or online at **stmaryelmwood.com/new-parishioners.ht-ml**. Return completed forms to Father, put in the collection basket, or mail to P.O. Box 27, Manley, NE 68403.



Your resource for all questions about the faith. Visit **catholic.com**

SAVE THE DATE: CASS COUNTY FAIR AUG. 7-10, 2024

The famous St. Patrick's food stand is gearing up for the fair! Stay tuned for details on how you can help.

Diocesan Announcements

OUR LADY OF GOOD COUNSEL RETREAT HOUSE IN WAVERLY IS HIRING!

Do you know someone interested in serving the Church, passionate about Retreat ministry, and drawing more souls to encounter Jesus Christ? We are hiring for a full-time Marketing and Ministry Coordinator (or 2 part time positions: Marketing or Ministry Coordinator) Send all resumes and inquiries to director@olgcretreat.org

LOOKING FOR A RETREAT TO GO ON OVER THE SUMMER?

Our Lady of Good Counsel Retreat House in Waverly has plenty of retreats for you: Women's Spiritual Exercises with Traditional Latin Mass (June7-9) and Men's (June 14-16) are just two of them. Read more and register at www.goodcounselretreat.org, email office@olgcretreat.org or call 402-786-2705.

Send bulletin notices to both Father Doher: fr.jason-doher@lincolndiocese.org and Mollie: agme.outreach@gmail.com by the Thursday prior.